
    
     

  

  

  

  

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: AGAINST THE ORPHAN WORKS BILL!!!!!!! 
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 3:36:51 PM 

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the  Obama Administration to 
share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. 

Hello,  

I am Diana Kassir, a freelance photographer for over 20 years.  

In these days of economic upheaval, it is extremely difficult to earn any kind of living.  
Unauthorized copying, sale, and distribution of artists' intellectual property directly impacts my ability as a  
photographer to control the use of my images,  
making it even more difficult to receive income earned from my labors.  

This impacts U.S. employment and general economy, and the ability to globally compete.  

Pleaser help me, and all creative Americans, by enforcing Copyright Laws, and making it difficult for those who would  
steal our labors for their own gain.  

Sincerely,  

Diana Kassir, Photographer  

http://www.DianaKassir.com 
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